

European Society for Dermatology and Psychiatry

April 28th 2012

Training Course in Psychodermatology: last chance to apply!

Dear Members,

The next Training Course in Psychodermatology will be held in **Brussels 19 -22 July 2012 in the EADV House**, with its financial and logistic support.

This course is organized for you, the practitioners interested in Psychodermatology, and therefore will start on Thursday afternoon till Sunday noon, so that you are not too much away from your work.

There is a **reduced fee for our members**. Moreover, the executive committee of the ESDaP has generously decided to reimburse one application fee. To whom? This will be a lottery during the course. So everyone has a chance!

The first course given in 2010 was successful. The participants were enthusiastic and developed a friendly network together.

There are so far only 6 applicants. We invite you to apply quickly. If we don't reach 15 participants, the EADV will cancel the course.

If you know interested people, please ask them to apply as soon as possible. The deadline is extended till May 28th.

We remind you the website www.eadv.org/fostering-courses/ where you can download the application form and find the program.

Looking forward to meeting you in Brussels this summer,

John de Korte Uwe Gieler Francoise Poot Jacek Szepietowski Visit our Website www.psychodermatology.net/

ESDaP - European Society for Dermatology and Psychiatry www.psychodermatology.net

